
Wee commencing 30/10/23 
 

                                                                                          P.E 

This week’s P.E lesson was all about balance and obstacle courses. We started out with the traffic light game to 

warm ourselves up. We then followed instructions to complete an obstacle course. We finished our P.E lesson 

with some ball games.  

   

   

                                                                                               Halloween Activities 

 

        Nursery news

Firework Pictures 

This week we spoke about firework safety and to keep ourselves safe. We then used our hands and teabags to make spatter 

pictures to look like fireworks.  

 

Other Information 

• Can all parents double check and take a note of their children’s swimming dates. There have been 

some confusion of dates and as the staff work within a ratio during the swimming session, we cannot 

take more children. We also use a rota to ensure all children are getting a turn at swimming. 

• Can all children please come to nursery with at least one change of spare clothes, including socks, in 

their bag. We do not have enough spare clothes kept in the nursery as they are not always returned.  

• A the weather is getting colder children should be coming to nursery prepared for all weathers 

including a coat and suitable footwear.  

 

 

 

 


